
Notice of Availability of Stakeholder Comments on 

Possible Development of Drought Management Rules  

Environmental Protection Division 

Watershed Protection Branch 

On July 15, 2014, the Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) Watershed 
Protection Branch held a stakeholder meeting at the EPD Tradeport Training Room 
located at 4244 International Parkway, Suite 116 Atlanta GA 30354 to discuss possible 
development of a Drought Management Rule that would replace the current Rules for 
Outdoor Water Use (391-3-30) and the 2003 Drought Management Plan. 

At the July 15, 2014 meeting, stakeholders were invited to send EPD written comments 
on the proposal discussed at the meeting by August 5, 2014.  At the request of 
stakeholders, the deadline for submittal of comments was extended to August 19, 
2014.   

The purpose of this notice is to announce that all comments submitted by stakeholders 
to date have been posted to EPD’s website and are now available for viewing and 
downloading at: 

http://epd.georgia.gov/development-possible-new-drought-management-rules  

Additional information regarding the development of these proposed rules is also 
available at the above referenced link. 

http://epd.georgia.gov/development-possible-new-drought-management-rules

